
February 23, 1973

Mr. Walter C. Witte
P. O. Box 556
Maui, Hawaii 96753

Dear Mr. Wittes
Your petition (A72-346) to amend the land use district 

boundaries from the Rural to the Urban District for approxi­
mately 32.1 acres of land situated at Waiakoa Makai Home­
steads, Kihei, Maui, identifiable by Tax Map Key 3-9-01: 
115, was denied by the Land Use Commission at its meeting 
on February 16, 1973.

Prior to taking action on the petition, the enclosed 
memorandum was presented to the Commission.

Should you desire any further information or have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours.

Enclosure 
cc: Maui Planning Commission

TATSUO FUJIMOTO 
Executive Officer
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